
WATERSHED III DRAINAGE
IMPROVEMENTS - (Banyan/Glentower Project)

Staff, City Engineers and Contractor will be present to discuss the scope, construction timeline and 

answer questions to residents who may be impacted by this project.

For more information, please contact

Ryan Rapelye, City Manager at 210-293-9673 or via email rrapelye@castlehills-tx.gov

Rick Harada, Public Works Director at 210-293-9676 or via email rharada@castlehills-tx.gov

Thursday, March 5, 2020

At 6:00 p.m.

Located at: 

City of Castle Hills – Council Chambers

209 Lemonwood Drive, Castle Hills, Texas 78213 

You are invited to attend a public meeting for:

Public Meeting 

Location City of Castle 

Hills - City Hall

mailto:rrapelye@castlehills-tx.gov
mailto:rharada@castlehills-tx.gov


WATERSHED III DRAINAGE
IMPROVEMENTS - (Banyan/Glentower Project)

The City of Castle Hills will begin drainage and roadway improvements for Banyan 

Drive and Glentower Drive. The drainage improvements will include constructing a 

new underground storm sewer system with curb inlets and drainage channel parallel 

to NW Military frontage road. 

The roadway improvements will include reconstruction along Banyan and Glentower, 

adding sidewalks to the south side of Banyan Drive and both sides of Glentower 

Drive as well as pedestrian ramps and driveway reconstruction.

• Concrete pavement on Banyan Drive from east of Carolwood Drive to just past 

Glentower Drive (0.12 miles)

• Asphalt pavement on Glentower Drive from Banyan Drive to NW Military Highway 

(0.07 miles)

• Add 5-foot sidewalks

• Add underground storm sewer system

• Construction expected to begin March 2020 


